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From the desk of Miss Mac:

We’'re looking forward to seeing our Sageville families tonight at Open House.

Come anytime between 6:00-7:30 PM. We will have a Challenge to Change yoga

instructor in the gym showing you some of the techniques and lessons they learn
each month. To plan your time accordingly in the classrooms, the lessons will be
at 6:15 PM and 6:45 PM. Stop by all your child(ren)’s classrooms to check out all
the great things they're doing! A treat will be served at the end of the evening in
the gym for everyone from central kitchen...their famous rice krispie bars.

This week we had our first PTC (Parent Teacher Club) meeting. By proxy, all
Sageville parents and staff are members and you are welcome to attend. They
meet the 3rd Monday of the month at 7:00 PM in the staff lounge.

What has our PTC been up to already? They've already kicked off the Sageville
Discount Cards. These are selling like hotcakes! There are already 640 out
to our families. There are some left, so if you need more, just send a note to
school addressed to PTC. You can sell these until October 11th when all cards
left over or money is due. At last night's meeting, they approved over $1000.00
for PE equipment. We're getting new scooters that are safer and accommodate
all sizes. They also approved 10 new iPads which give us a 2:1 ratio of technolo-
gy in each classroom. Also, their fundraising assists each grade level with field
work outside of the classroom. Gr. 5 is going to Four Mounds at the end of the
month for their annual teamwork building trip.

In today’s Thursday folder you'll see the Mrs. Field’s Cookie Dough order forms.

These order forms are due back October 5th. There’s been a dry spell of cookies

in my home since this summer, so | am looking forward to my order..

Gr. 1 enjoys the Hulo Hoop game!

Calendar of Events

Open House Tonight!
6:00-7:30 PM!

MAP tests start next week for
Grs. 2-5 in reading and math

Monday-September 24
3:30-5:00 PM Soccer

Wednesday-September 26
3:30-5:00 PM Soccer

Friday-September 28
Scrip orders due

9:40 Late start
9:50-3:10 Gr. 5 Four Mounds

Cookie Dough fundraiser due
October 5th

Sageville Discount cards due
October 11th

Friday Focus:

« There is no school
this Friday. All
certified staff will be
attending district
sessions on various

topics. Classroom
teachers are focusing
on learning standards
and science.



Sageville’s
PT

The next scrip order
is due next Friday.
Our last order was
about $10,000 with
over $400 in profit.
Our scrip profit
funds technology
and we just ordered
10 new iPads for
classrooms!

1 After school questions...
1

1
: Asking “How was school today?” might not get you far. Instead, ask questions like these for a

: better picture of your child’s day:

1

1

1 “What’s the coolest thing that happened?” “What wasn’t so cool?”

: “Pretend you’re the teacher.” “ How would you describe the day?”
1

: “How were you kind or helpful today?” “Was anyone kind or helpful to you?”
1

1
1 “What was the most creative thing you did?”

_____________________________________________________ Using an apple peeler is fun!

Vote for your school
September 17-30
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